
 

2024 Bassetlaw Apprenticeship Fair  

Bassetlaw District Council in partnership with the North Notts BID, DWP, RNN Group and North Notts 

College are hosting a ‘pop up’ apprenticeship fair on 8th Feb 2024 for the wider Bassetlaw Community.   

We are keen to ensure apprenticeships and vocational training play a key part in the wider education 

mix and need young people, parents, job seekers and career changers to understand the rapidly 

changing world of work, along with the future skills, attributes, qualities, and flexibilities employers are 

looking for. The event will showcase local employers with both live apprenticeship vacancies and 

upcoming vacancies.    

Attendees cover a wide range of business sectors to include, Health and Social Care, Public Service, 

Food Manufacturing, Agriculture, Construction, Public Services, Education and Civil Service to name but 

a few.  Drop in with careers teams to help guide and support on the day.  If an apprenticeship isn’t right 

for you can still explore other options such as T levels, work experience, Traineeship, or other vocational 

programmes.   

 

 

 

The event is open to all - those currently in education, job seekers, career changes and interested 

parents and siblings. There is no need to book – just call in and explore the amazing opportunities.  

This free event is a great opportunity for you to find out more – we look forward to seeing you there!  

For an informal chat on this or any other skills related query contact;  

Tim Gladman - Skills Officer (Economic Development), 

Bassetlaw District Council,  

07551 827 248 / tim.gladman@bassetlaw.gov.uk 

  
 

The Bridge Skills Hub, Worksop, S80 1DT 

8th Feb 2024  - Open 16:30 - 19:30 


